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Dear Professor Roy,  
 
As you will be aware, today I published the Scottish Government’s seventh Medium-Term 
Financial Strategy (MTFS) and first Fiscal Sustainability Delivery Plan (FSDP).  
 
You can find the publications here:  
MTFS https://www.gov.scot/isbn/9781836918356 
FSDP https://www.gov.scot/isbn/9781836918363  
 
I wish to thank you, the Commissioners and your colleagues at the SFC, for the continued 
support and flexibility you have shown throughout the process, and as you produced your June 
update to the Economic and Fiscal forecasts for Scotland.  
 
I welcome the continued development of strong and constructive working relationships 
between the Scottish Government and Scottish Fiscal Commission and look forward to 
carrying this forward as we begin to prepare for the publication of the Budget this Winter.   
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Shona Robison MSP  

Cabinet Secretary for Finance and Local Government 
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